
 
 

May 21, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Bohemian Park Community Center – Resilience Wing project in 

Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Fulton-El Camino Recreation 

and Park District , located at 3131 Wright Street, Sacramento, CA 95821.  

The funding would be used for complete the Resilience Wing addition to the Bohemian Park 

Community Center at 3131 Wright Street, Sacramento, CA.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this 2,500-square-foot wing will 

provide vital community resilience features—including large gathering space, emergency 

housing, battery storage, clean energy infrastructure, and classrooms for workforce training and 

multilingual education—serving a diverse, underserved population heavily impacted by 

economic challenges, high unemployment, and recent Afghan refugee resettlement.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,  

M 

Ami Bera M.D. 

Member of Congress 

 

 


